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Proposed new Balancing and Settlement Code modification P194 “Revised Derivation of the 
main Energy Imbalance Price” 
 
The Balancing and Settlement Code Panel has submitted proposal P194 to the Authority for 
consideration of the proposed modification to the Balancing and Settlement Code.  Ofgem 
intends to publish an Impact Assessment (IA) for consultation and welcomes views as to this 
proposed course of action. 
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